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OCTOBER 2024 

Nightcliff Middle School – Carpark and 
Kiss & Go 

Construction works commencing 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 

The Northern Territory Government will be delivering a new carpark and kiss and go area for 

Nightcliff Middle School.  

A tender has been awarded for the package of works which will include the construction of a new 

9 bay car park and kiss and go area on Nightcliff Road. 

The upgrades will help to alleviate congestion during drop-off and pick-up periods, providing 

enhanced safety, convenience, and accessibility for families, staff and visitors to the school, as 

well as nearby residents.   

Works are expected to commence in October 2024 and be completed by February 2025. 

Construction works will take place Monday to Friday between the hours of 7am and 5pm. Some 

weekend work may be required throughout the project. 

All road users are advised to take caution during these works and comply with any traffic 

management in place. 

For any further information or if you have any queries, please contact Senior Project Manager, 

Marco Gerbino on 0498 000 147 or marco.gerbino@nt.gov.au.  
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